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Our new church'website is live!

Check it out at abbevillefbc.com

Called Business Meeting

There will be a called business meeting on Wednesday, October
24, at 6:30pm. The agenda is as follows:
~ A motion brought forth by the Personnel Committee and
unanimously supported by the Finance Committee.“The current
pastoral staff (Moses Aleman and Daniel Royster) will be paid a
stipend of $100 monthly for the additional duties they are provid-
ing during the period the Church is without a Senior Pastor.
Funds will be paid to make this stipend retroactive to April 2018.
The stipend will cease one month after a Senior Pastor is hired.”

Tweenagers

The Tweenagers will meet on Tuesday, October 23, at 1 lam.
Our special guest is Lynn McQueen from the Martha Franks
Retirement Center.

Spaghetti Sauce
Count
Needed: 250
Received: 166

EBC Deacons
Bruce Johnston
Allen Kolb
Charles Williams
Charles Crowther
Chad Stone
Todd McNeil
John McMahan
Henry Green
Fred Raines

HALL
MONITORS
Tena Smith

Alice Pursley
Kerry Hall
NURSERY
CM-Emily
Gingerich

11:00-Angie

Stone

SAFETY TEAM
Teams 1 and 7
MEDICAL
Angie Broome
AUDIO/VISUAL
Tony Hall
Zeke Evans

Sunday Schedule

9:45am
Sunday School
11:00am
Unified Service
6:00pm
Mirroring Christ Event

.

Outreach Opportunities
Winter Boots for Children: The LBA is collecting new winter boots for children to send to
West Virginia. Info available on the LBA website.
Connie Maxwell Christmas Store:

Check the list outside the church office for ideas for new items to donate to the Connie
Maxwell Christmas Store. Your donations allow the youth at Connie Mac to shop for their
families, even with their limited budgets.

SeniorSalt Carol Sing
Seniors, you’re invited to a trip to the Billy Graham Training Center at the Cove in
Asheville, NC on December 5. Enjoy a morning of carols, Scripture readings, and stories,
followed by a buffet-style lunch. The cost is $25/person (includes lunch), and the deadline
to sign up is November 4.

Westwood Elementary Opportunities
First Baptist is partnering with Westwood Elementary to show support to our schools and
community. Our Reading Buddy Program starts Friday, October 19. We are providing
lunch for the faculty and staff on Thursday, October 25, since teachers have to stay late to
meet with parents. If anyone would like to fix soup, cornbread, or dessert, please call Alice
Pursley at 366-5933 or 379-4374. Our greatest need is your prayers for this partnership!
GA'’s Fundraiser

The GA’s will be raising money for the Appalachian Mountain Ministry Christmas Back-
packs. We will take a shopping trip to fill the backpacks later this month. If you would like
to donate toward this ministry, please mark your donation “GA Backpack Ministry” before

placing it in the offering plate. Thank you for your support of GA’s!

|o¥ Bags

It’s JOY Bag time! If you’re interested in helping provide a small bag of items for children
in the Ukraine, Guatemala, Mexico, and Kentucky, see Shirley Seawright. $7 will purchase
items for one bag, which will also include a gospel tract. Checks should be made payable to
“Master’s Mission.” Your donation to this project is much appreciated. The deadline is
Sunday, November 11.
Youth Center Fundraiser

The Abbeville Youth Center is having a BBQ Chicken Plate fundraiser. $10 will get you a
plate of BBQ Chicken (split breast), baked beans, cole slaw, bread, and dessert on
October 26, from 11:30-1 at the Youth Center. Buy your tickets today at the Youth Center
or Smith Pest Control. Contact Tripp Speer (378-9419) or Andy Bliss (323-8402) for
more information.




